
  

 has indicated their interest in becoming a volunteer for the Flamborough 
Girls Hockey Association (FGHA). As a policy, the FGHA requires every volunteer to obtain a Police Check 
inclusive of a Vulnerable Sector Search. 

Thank you, 

 

   

June 1, 2025

Trevor Hood, President

Flamborough Girls Hockey Association


	Full Legal Name: 


